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Lunches
lunchorders.co.nz

Lunch Orders delivered daily

sushigallerykerikeri.com
Sushi Gallery delivers Thurs

https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/
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Uniforms
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e: logo@ddgold.co.nz

PTA 2nd hand uniform
text only 02108506380

include size and item required

Find us on 
facebook

Log in to Kindo

Class Dojo

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, 
Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn 
hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa, Namaste, 
Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, 
Asalaam alaikum, Greetings 
everyone,

As we approach the final weeks of 
this term, it’s heartening to see our 
students actively engaged in their 
learning despite the natural fatigue 
that comes with the end of a busy 
period.

Tryathlon
We eagerly await our annual 
school Tryathlon, scheduled for 
this coming Wednesday. This 
event promises to be a day filled 
with fun, excitement, and friendly 
competition. Please ensure your 
child comes prepared with their 
bike and swimming togs.

Three-Way Conferences
Our Three-Way Conferences are 
just around the corner. This is an 
invaluable opportunity for parents, 
students, and teachers to come 
together to celebrate achievements, 
discuss progress, and set goals 
for the future. If you haven’t 
already booked your conference 
slot, please do so https://www.
schoolinterviews.co.nz/code (code 
is: 95c46). Your active participation 
in these conferences is key to your 
child’s continued success.

Uniforms
Over the Easter break, please can 

you name your child’s uniform.  
We have sooooo many uniform 
items sitting in lost property with no 
names on them!

Easter Break
As we anticipate the upcoming 
Easter break, we hope it offers 
a well-deserved chance for 
relaxation and rejuvenation for 
all our families. Please note that 
Tuesday is a school holiday across 
New Zealand, so students can look 
forward to an extended break. We 
wish you all a joyous Easter filled 
with love, laughter, and cherished 
moments with family and friends.  

Talia is running her childcare 
programme on Tuesday if you 
require this. Please email her at : 
admin@kerikidzclub.co.nz

Ngā mihi
Dr Sarah Brown

28 March 2024

Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids 
values will join Senior Leadership Team to have morning tea.

Congratulations Daniel Junang, Zion Ngaropo-Renton, 
Samaira Kharche and Zane Newman.

The Plough and Feather host a weekly
Morning tea with the Principal at their restaurant.

Morning Tea with the Principal

mailto:admin%40kkps.school.nz%20?subject=
http://kerikeriprimary.school.nz
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http://lunchorders.co.nz
http://sushigallerykerikeri.com
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29th March
Good Friday

1st April
Easter Monday

2nd April
Easter Tuesday

3rd April
Tryathlon

3rd April
Board Meeting

5th April
Juicy Day - order on KINDO

10th April
3 Way Conferences 12-7pm 

(Early pickup at 12pm)

11th April
3 Way Conferences 3.15-5.30pm

12th April
Term 1 Ends

29th April
Term 2 Starts

2024
The Annual Lit Quiz Competition is 
being held in our school hall on Friday 
5th of April at 10am.  There will be at 
least 23 teams of 4 participating. Teams 
attending are all from our Northland 

region.
Audience is welcome.  

Kerikeri Primary School will be putting in 
at least 2 teams.  We will announce our 
team participants in our next newsletter.

Each term, the school community (board, staff, parents/whānau) is invited to review and
comment on specific policies and procedures. This feedback is captured on School Docs.
To view the policies for review click here
Enter the username: (kerikeriprimary) and password: (koru).
• Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
• Read the policy.
• Click the Start your review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
• Select the reviewer type.
• Enter your name (optional).
• Follow the prompts to show that you’ve read the topic and enter your feedback if
you’d like to comment.
• Agree to the privacy statement and click “Submit review”.
If you don’t have internet access, school office staff can provide you with printed copies 
of the policy and a review form.
Policies on Review: Communicating with Parents & Community Conduct Expectations.

KKPS Netball Starting Soon

If you would like to register your child 
for netball please go to KINDO to fill 
out the online form, we will then be in 

touch with further details.
Registrations are open until 

the 26th of April.

Parent Teacher Association
The PTA is always looking for more 
members to help with fundraising and 
special events, these efforts help raise 

funds for things for our school.
Join the PTA today by emailing pta@kkps.

school.nz
The PTA also sells secondhand items to 

raise funds for our school, so if your child 
has outgrown any tops, shorts or skorts 
please drop these to the office, we will 

gratefully accept any donations.

Te Waha o Te Riri
He whare wānanga hou no Ngāpuhi 

tēnei e hāngai pū ana ki ngā akoranga 
katoa o te rākau. (School of Māori 
Weaponry based predominantly on 
Ngāpuhi tikanga). Every Thursday 

evenings we run mau rākau trainings 
for all ages and levels from 4pm to 
6pm beside Te Awa o Ngā Rangatira 

infront of the wharewaka.
Bring a water, some mosquito 

repellent and a rākau.
Follow us on FB.

https://kerikeriprimary.schooldocs.co.nz/index.htm?toc.htm?1893.htm


Swimming Sports

A number of students went to Kerikeri High School on the 27th of February  to compete in a competitive swimming 
competition. The top 3 who placed in each race have gone to Riverview School today to compete at the Interschool’s 
Swimming Sports, we eagerly await the results to share in their achievements. Well done to everyone who participated 
at these swimming events. Thank you to the teachers who organised them, and the whānau for all of your support.



KKPS Community Page

Tennis Coaching Sessions 

Contact Guy for more information 
guy@tuitennis.nz or 021 024 22117

Term 1 Schedule

Easter Extravaganza Holiday Camp

Kerikeri Football Club 
Junior Registrations Now Open!

Calling all young football enthusiasts! The Kerikeri Football Club is 
thrilled to announce that registrations are now open for our junior 
teams in the 10th and 12th grade. Whether you’re a seasoned 
player or just starting out, we welcome you to join our vibrant 

football community. 

Important Dates:
Registration Deadline: March 31st

Waitlist: Registrations received after this date will be placed on 
a waitlist.

Team Allocations: Team assignments will be finalised and announced 
during the first week of April.

Season Start: Get ready for an exciting season as we kick off at 
the start of Term 2!

How to Register:
1. Visit our website at KerikeriFC.com and click on the “Junior 

Registrations” link.
2. Complete the online form with your details.

3. Secure your spot by submitting your registration before 
the deadline. 

Calling All Coaches: We’re also on the lookout for passionate 
coaches who can inspire and guide our young players. If you 
have a love for the game and want to make a difference, 

let us know!

Don’t miss out on the fun, camaraderie, and skill-building 
that Kerikeri Football Club offers. Lace up those boots, 

grab your shin pads, and let’s play! 
 

For any inquiries or to express your interest in coaching, 
please contact Kate Simmonds or Bes Lironi-Irvine - 

junior@kerikerifc.co.nz 
See you on the pitch! 

Kerikidz Club are looking 
at offering before school 
care from 7.30am to 8.10am 
starting Term 2. If this is a 
service you would use please 

let Talia know by texting
021 268 3738 or by emailing

admin@kerikidzclub.co.nz

Thursdays 
Kids   3:45 – 4:45 
Youth/Adult  5:15 – 6:45 
	

 
 
 

	 	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Capoeira Classes 
 

 
 
 

0273994715 for more information 
 

Capoeira Angola is a ‘fighting art’ from 
Brazil played as a game, with music and 
song setting the atmosphere. It’s a fun, 
deceptive game of kicks, escapes and 
gymnastic moves. No contact; No winner or 
loser. It’s a game of beauty and physical 
agility. It’s pure play: sometimes hard, 
sometimes easy, always fun. 
 
Classes are open, friendly and suitable for 
all abilities. Carers/parents welcome to 
join kids classes and kids are welcome to 
come to adult class. All you need is a t-
shirt, long trousers, soft-soled shoes 
(trainers) and water. 
 

Kerikeri High School International Department are 
looking for Host families for International students who 

are arriving in July 2024.
For more information please phone Helen: 0274070163 

or email: hfitzsimmons@kerikerihigh.ac.nz

mailto:guy@tuitennis.nz
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RqyHdTBU-kbzb9e7-9pKtgBXLQQS_W_2/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dS1yOAc5Jf-0csAIkevxn4oPOon9orDz/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=105274150549467578932&rtpof=true&sd=true


Class of the fortnight
Room 8 - Anna Rainey

Room 8 and Room 24 had a wonderful time at Cooper’s Beach Camp. 
Highlights included the water slide, confidence course, surfing at Taupo 
Bay and the delicious kai! Ngā mihi ki a koutou to our amazing whānau 
who came along to awhi us! Here are a few whakaahua of us in action...
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